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I support the effort on not banning certain weight restrictions on watercraft in the 

Newberg Pool. To not allow certain boat weights, ballast capacity or sport of their 

choosing, (our tax paying residents) is not right.  Please let all Oregonians enjoy our 

waterway no matter what activities they enjoy.   

 

R/S  

Brandon Yon 


